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Children’s Ministry is NOW taking 
registrations for Religious Educa-
tion which begins in September, 
DEADLINE is August 31, 2013, 
so please come by and see us or 
download the form from the web-
site.  
 
 

If you have any question please give me a call at (818) 
882-9323 or email me at tbyrne@stjohneudes.org.  
NOTE: 345 class is on Wednesdays only!  
 
Come visit us at the Ministry Fair on August 23rd  – 24th  
after each mass, we will be there to answer any ques-
tions you may have or just come by and put your name in 
our drawing for a chance to win a prize! 
 

Attention all Catechists!! 
 

You are invited to attend Children’s Ministry meeting on 
September 3, 2104 in grill hall at 7:00 pm, we will have 
a guest speaker “Margaret Matijjasevic”  San Fernando 
Regional Coordinator to speak about becoming a  
Certified Catechists.  
If you have any questions please give me a call at  
818) 882-9323 Tish Byrne 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY YOUTH MINISTRY 

 
 
 
 
 

Registration for Confirmation Preparation  
has begun. 

Confirmation Prep is open to all high school  
students in grades 9-12. 

Please download a registration form from our website or 
pick one up in our parish office during normal office hours. 

Registrations are due August 31 
Classes begin: September 10 – Year 1 

September 17 – Year 2 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Registration for Middle School  
Religious Education (grades 6-9) has begun.  Forms are 

available on our website or in our parish office. 
Registrations are due August 31 

Classes begin: September 9  


